
 

 

 

23rd June 2023 

 

Thank you to all that attended Parent's evening. It was lovely to 

be able to show off the new nursery building and many of you 

enjoyed the new air con system!! As always if you have any 

concerns or wish to speak to your child's key person you are 

always welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The pre school children enjoyed a Teddy Bear's Picnic this 

morning at school. They met with their new teachers in 

preparation for reception. We will continue to make visits to 

school with them in the run up to the summer holidays, sharing 

the outside space and exploring the environment. Many of 

them are so familiar with the classroom already from our time 

over the studio so it has been a really positive start to their school 

adventure. 

 

 

 

 

This week at nursery we have been continuing 

to learn about keeping healthy. The children 

are still enjoying exploring pretend teeth, - we 

have some skilled dentists in training! We have 

also been investigating healthy foods, and 

preparing healthy plate pictures.  
 

  



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

31st July - 11th August: Nursery Summer Closure.   

The Nursery will re-open on Monday 14th August. 
 

28th August: Bank Holiday 

REMINDERS: 
 

Summer Leavers 

A reminder that in order to send accurate 

invoices for July and August, if you are planning 

for your child to leave us prior to the end of 

August, please let us know as soon as you can - 

our notice period is one month.   

 
September Sessions 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are 

considering changing, or adding any sessions 

from September so we can ensure that places 

are allocated accordingly. 


